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Forest Service is hiring for temporary positions for 2019 field season 

ALBUQUERQUE, NM – September 27, 2018—For Immediate Release. From October 1 – 

15, the USDA Forest Service will be accepting applications for temporary positions for spring 

and summer jobs in New Mexico, Arizona and Oklahoma.  

If you or someone you know is interested in learning more about opportunities in the 

Southwestern Region, check out our Centralized Temporary Hiring Outreach page. 

To apply, please visit www.USAJOBS.gov and create a profile.  

Multiple positions are available and will be filled at various locations within the Southwestern 

Region’s 11 national forests and three national grasslands. We will hire for positions in 

Administrative Support, Archeology, Botany, Engineering, Fire, Range, Recreation, Timber and 

Wildlife. 

To learn more about national forests and national grasslands in the agency’s Southwestern 

Region, please visit http://www.fs.usda.gov/r3. 

The Forest Service is an equal opportunity employer. The mission of the Forest Service is to 

sustain the health, diversity, and productivity of the nation’s forests and grasslands to meet the 

needs of present and future generations. 
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